From: simoliunass@netscape.net

To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Public Comment to GLWA Board Meeting on September 25, 2019
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 10:27:30 AM

Four years ago DWSD laid off experienced chemists and transferred their work to operators. The results
are dismal as the sampling is faulty and analyses are unreliable. Thus the loads to Detroit River dropped
by half and GLWA reports this fiction as fact. | intend to visit the sewage plant with permit writer to
expose the coverup. GLWA had ample time to rehire the laid off chemists instead of fighting against
them in labor courts. The uncontrolled phosphorus load enhances massive algal blooms in Western Lake
Erie. Saulius Simoliunas, 665 W. Warren Ave, Detroit, Ml 28201, 313 465 57865, saulius@ieee.org
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